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4th July 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are now in a position to communicate the staffing structure for the next academic 
year. 
 

It has taken many weeks to decide on the structure and every decision made has been 
reflected on by myself and members of the Governing Body.  As always, when making 

decisions such as this, there are many factors that must be taken into consideration. 
However, the most important factor is what is best for the children as a whole, whilst also 
supporting our dedicated staff with their professional development within the teaching 

profession.   
 

Therefore, the class organisation for next year will be: 
 

Year group Teacher Teaching Assistant 

Reception Mrs Sizer Miss Sullivan  

Year 1 Mrs Toone/Mrs 
Wormleighton 

Mrs Storey 

Year 2 Mr Tattersall Mrs Dixon 

Year 3 Miss Brinksman Mrs Price 

Year 4 Mrs Conreen Miss Ingham 

Year 5 Mr Duckett Mrs Urmston 

Year 6 Mr Singleton Mrs Wilkinson-Gamble and Mrs 
Worthington 

 
The wellbeing of every child is paramount to us and we will continue to provide the best 

education for our Newchurch Robins.  In order to facilitate a very positive start to the next 
academic year, we have planned a highly effective transition programme for each class. 

This will also include bespoke transition for some children. 
 
On Tuesday 16th July, the classes will spend the whole day with their new teacher.  

Following this day, you are invited to a ‘Meet the teacher’ Parents’ meeting after school.  
The children may also attend. This will be an opportunity for you to meet your child’s next 

teacher and find out about what exciting things the year ahead has to offer. The meetings 



 

will be held in the classrooms of the year group they will be going into, and the times will 
be as follows: 

 

3:20pm – 3:50pm 3:50pm – 4:20pm 

Current Y1, Y3 and Y5 moving into Y2, 
Y4 and Y6 

Current Reception, Y2 and Y4 moving 
into Y1, Y3 and Y5 

 
We are aware that change may cause some anxiety.  Knowing that we have the best 

interests of the children at the heart of every decision we make, we know that we can 
count on your support as always. We are truly preparing our children to fly and hope that 
you will invest your trust in the decisions we have made. 

 
With kindest regards, 

 
 

 
 
Jayne Narraway  

  


